
 
 

CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS 
ENGINEERING SERVICES 

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

 
 
DATE: February 24, 2010    
 

TO: Jane Leslie, City Clerk 
 

FROM: Roger P. Moore, Engineering Services 
 

SUBJECT: Request to vacate a section of the right of way for Bendelow Road 
east along Graham Drive in Section 35, south of Auburn Road and 
west of John R Road 

 

 City File No. E09-072 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
We have received an application and request from Norman and Doreen Romstad to vacate 
the unimproved right of way of Bendelow Road east along Graham Drive, south of Auburn 
Road and east of John R Road.    
 
In accordance with Article IV “Vacating Streets, Alleys or Public Grounds” Section 91-172, the 
Department of Public Services reviewed the application and prepared the attached 
Engineering Report.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I:\Eng\PUBL\E09072 Bendelow Vacation\Internal Correspondence\Transmittal to Clerk.docx 


